Sergeant Major of the Marine Corps visits MAG-41
Stories and photos by Sgt. Chris T. Mann

ergeant Major of the Marine
Corps, Sgt. Maj. Michael P.
Barrett, visited with the
Marines of Marine Aircraft

Group 41, on board NAS Fort
Worth JRB, Texas, on Aug. 16.

Barrett took time to speak
with Marines at the MAG-41
Headquarters building and ask
about duties at a reserve station.

The Sergeant Major spoke
with several of the junior
Marines about trends in the
Corps and about being a part of
an aircraft wing.

“During my last deployment to Afghanistan as | Marine Expeditionary Force
Sergeant Major, | was able to observe the hard work, dedication and long hours that
Wing Marines put in each day,” said Barrett. “l appreciate the opportunity to get to
know what the Aircraft Marines are doing here.”

Sgt. Maj. Barrett speaks with Col. Adam P. Sgt. Maj. Barrett posses for a photo while speaking
Holmes, the incoming commanding officer of with Gunnery Sgt. Sean M. Houston, MAG-41’s
MAG-41, about what his Marines are doing and safety staff non-commissioned officer, about daily
future plans of the MAG. duties in the Marine Corps.



